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21st July 2016 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
New Enrichment Programme 2016 – 2017  

Monday - Saturday 
 
I am writing to inform you of our School’s Enrichment Programme which will begin on Monday 12th  
September 2016. The programme will offer students at Highbury Grove daily opportunities to 
participate in a range of enrichment activities. 
 
There will be three sessions offered per day including Saturdays: 
 
Before School:  7:45am –   8:45am 
Lunch Time Clubs: 12:30pm – 1:25pm 
After school:  3:30pm –   4:30pm 
Study Centre: 3:30pm –   5:00pm  
Saturday School:      9:00am –   1:00pm 
 
The Library will be open from 8.00am each day and will close at 4.00pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
Some activities may run beyond 4:30pm, these times are indicated in the programme next to the 
activity. Students will be provided with details on how to enrol on the programme during their 
induction week in September. (see attached programme). Every effort will be made to place students 
in their chosen activity. 
 
Enrichment requires a termly commitment, and towards the end of each term, students will be given 
the opportunity to change their activities. We are offering professionally run, fully supervised, 
additional learning that aims to give students access to a broad and balanced curriculum. The 
expectation will be that students, will participate in at least one activity offered on the Programme.  
 
Study Centre  
The Highbury Grove School Study Centre will be open daily apart from Wednesdays of Week A. It 
will serve as a hub for students wishing to use the school resources in the completion of school 
assignments. The centre will be open during lunch and after school until 5.00pm.  
 
The school operates on a two week timetable and Wednesday of Week A the school will close early 
for staff training. Students will be expected to leave the school building at 2.25pm. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding enrichment, please email me on:  
enrichment@highburygrove.islington.sch.uk  
 
We look forward to an exciting programme of enrichment activities next year!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christine Amede 
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